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1 1390 SHERBROOKE ST. W.
MONTREAL

8th December, 1931.

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal and Vice Chancellor, 

Me Gill University.

Dear Sir Arthur:-
With respect to the proper 

disbursement of the very handsome sum recently 
donated by Mr. Herbert W. Mo Ison for the study 
and treatment of Cancer, may I submit the 
following proposals:

THAT, inasmuch as any study 
of Cancer must be through the observation 
and treatment of the living patient rather 
than wholly in the laboratory, it would 
wise to enlarge upon the arrangements in force 
at present.

seem

A Cancer Clinic is already in 
existence at the Women's Pavillion of the Royal 
Victoria Hospital, under the immediate supervision 
of Dr. Bauld. This Clinic might be extended in 
scope to include a Diagnostic and Therapeutic
Department, with an adequate follow-up service.


